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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Marc Catlin is Running for Colorado’s Senate District 5 

 
Montrose, Colorado – Today, Wednesday, February 14, 2024, Marc Catlin 
officially announces he is running for Colorado’s 5th Senate District. Marc Catlin 
says, “The Western Slope is my home and my heart is here. The reason I’m 
running for Senate is because there is so much left to do at the Capitol. Never 
have we been in a more critical time regarding our water future. Furthermore, 
Senate District 5 needs a strong voice and experienced legislator at the table, 
directing conversations that have positive outcomes for our communities and 
our way of life.”  

The Senate district includes seven counties: Delta, Eagle, Garfield, Gunnison, 
Hinsdale, Montrose, and Pitkin. Catlin says, “Senate District 5 is vitally important to 
Colorado and the Western Slope, it is the heart of the Colorado River Basin. All of 
our industries, ranging from agriculture, natural resources, recreation, to tourism 
are based on the foundation of water.”  
 
Marc Catlin is currently Colorado’s 58th District State Representative, which 
represents the eight counties: Dolores, Delta, Gunnison, Hinsdale, Montezuma, 
Montrose, Ouray, and San Miguel. Representative Catlin is Vice Chair of the 
Agriculture, Water, & Natural Resources Committee, a member of the Capital 
Development Committee, and Ranking member of the Transportation, Housing 
& Local Government Committee. Marc Catlin is a resident of Montrose, 
Colorado. 
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